Sent: 5/07/2023 1:09:13 PM
Subject: Over Development next to Stony Range Botanical Garden

Good afternoon

| wish to add my disapproval/concerns for the over development and shadows that will effect
Stony Range Botanical Gardens trees/plants as an Urban Open space for all visitors and the
Volunteers who maintain this 60+ years wonderland.

Keep DY Green for one and all including those living in apartments on the Nth Beaches.
Regards

Margo Lucas

https://eservices.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/ePlanning/live/Public/XC.Track/SearchApplicatio
n.aspx?id=2079911

Development Application DA2022/0145
Development Application DA2009/0884




